Notice of Cancellation of a Regular Board Meeting of the Temecula Public Cemetery District 
for December 21, 2023
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: The regular meeting of the Temecula Public Cemetery District scheduled for Thursday, December 21, 2023, has been cancelled. The next regularly scheduled Board meeting will be held on Thursday, January 18, 2024, at 8:00 a.m., 
41911 C St, Temecula, California 92592

